
City Hall to close for the
holidays
We want to remind the public that this year City Hall and the
Corporation Yard will be closed from Monday, Dec. 23 through
Wednesday, Jan. 1.

We will reopen these facilities to the public on Thursday,
Jan. 2.

As  usual,  essential  services  such  as  public  safety,
inspection,  maintenance  and  field  services  will  still  be
available.

Have a happy and safe holiday season.
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